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Red Light Photo Enforcement System 

The Tuscaloosa Police Department is pleased to announce that new state of the art red light 
photo enforcement systems are currently being installed at problem intersections within the 
Tuscaloosa City Limits. A red light camera system has already been installed at 15th St. and 6th 
Ave E (Dr. Edward Hillard Dr.) Other cameras will be installed at problem intersections in the 
future but camera locations and dates have not yet been finalized.     

The red light camera will be activated on August 1st 2013. During the month of August only 
warning tickets will be mailed to violators so that citizens of Tuscaloosa are aware of the camera. 
On September 1st 2013 any violator who runs a red light at a location where the cameras are 
placed will receive a ticket in the mail. The ticket will be mailed to the address of the owner of the 
vehicle and it is the responsibility of the owner of that vehicle to pay the fine.  A Tuscaloosa Police 
Officer will view any violation and determine if a citation will be issued. The fine for a red light 
violation is $110.00. When a person receives the notice of violation in the mail they can review the 
violation by going to www.viewcitation.com and entering a citation number and a PIN number that 
is provided on the ticket. This will allow a person to watch a video of the violation. All instructions 
for paying the fine will be on the ticket.  A red light ticket is a civil fine and will not impact a 
person’s insurance rates or add points on a persons’ drivers license. Once payment is made of 
the civil fine it will constitute the final disposition on the matter.  

The objectives of red light cameras are to make the City of Tuscaloosa a safer place to drive and 
to deter violators from running red lights. Signs will be posted at every intersection warning drivers 
that photo enforcement is in use.  Tuscaloosa Police Officers cannot enforce traffic laws 
everywhere all of the time. These new cameras will help us extend our efforts, making 
intersections safer 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. There is no cost to our community for 
installing, operating, or maintaining the system. The entire system will be funded by violators.  
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Sample Of Violation Ticket 
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Sample Of Violation Ticket 

 


